
 
 
UBC GIRLsmarts4tech x SAP Canada May 2025 Event Description 
 
If you’re a Grade 7 girl who is passionate about science and technology, are searching 
for an opportunity to visit one of the most innovative workspaces in the world, or are 
curious about pursuing STEM after high school, register today for UBC 
GIRLsmarts4tech and SAP Canada’s all-day tech workshop on Saturday, May 10th, 
from 9:00am- 4:00pm. This unique event is taking place at SAP’s downtown office, 
where attendees will receive an office tour, robotics and programming tutorials, and 
more! No experience needed. Register now: cs.ubc.ca/girlsmarts4tech/registration! 
Please direct any questions to girlsmarts@cs.ubc.ca. 
 
 
 

http://cs.ubc.ca/girlsmarts4tech/registration

